
  

 

 

 

 

February 1, 2012 

 

 

 

Wilbur Medley 

Labels R US 

Three Hills, AB T0M 2A0 

 

Dear Mr. Medley:  

 

RE: DONATION OF YOUR LABELS 

 

Thank you for donating your labels to help start Music and More.  I would not have been able to start my business without your generous 
donation.  Your donation is greatly appreciated. 

 

On behalf of the staff at Music and More I thank you again for the donation of your labels. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Deena Hill 

 

DH 

 

13565 Lyric Drive 

Music Valley, Harmony N0T 9E8 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


